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Fashion Show

A reminder that St. Winifred’s Church is planning to hold a Fashion Show of ladies’
and children’s wear on July 10" in the Village Hall. The clothes will be ‘end-of-
range’ and ‘seconds’ from stores like M & S and will be available to buy at the end of
the evening.

Staff Governor

Mrs Glynis Newman has been appointed to the Governing Body of the School as a
representative of the non-teaching staff. All governing bodies (according to DFES
guidelines) are required to have at least 2 members of staff on their Governing Body
to ensure Stakeholder Representation. At Branscombe in accordance with our
Instrument of Government the staff governors are now Mrs K. Gray, Mrs J. Holman
and Mrs G. Newman.

Young Philosophers’ Club

Unfortunately because of meetings that I have to attend I am going to have to cancel
Young Philosophers’ Club for the rest of term. I would like to thank the children that
attend for all the great ideas and thoughtful discussions that they’ve had this term and
I look forward to working with them again in September when the club will restart.
Sorry for any inconvenience.

Keepy Uppy Football Challenge!

We are arranging the football challenge on the evening of Tuesday 18™ July between
4pm and Spm. This is a charity event to raise money for CLIC. Further details next
week.

Uniform

Our school uniform supplier has given us some samples of cardigans, PE t-shirts (with
school logo) and painting overalls. As storage is a problem in school we would like
to find out how many parents would be interested in purchasing the above items
before we think about ordering. Please fill in the form below.

Name of child..............co
I would be interested in purchasing

Cardigans  yes/no

Painting Overalls yes/no

PE t-shirts yes/no



Open Evening

On Monday 17" July we will be holding an open evening at school from 4pm until
6.30pm. There will be no time slots as this will be an informal time to chat to staff,
look at your child’s work from the year, have a look at the wall displays and visit your
child’s next class (if applicable).

Warmer Weather
Please could you ensure that sun cream is applied before the children come to school
and that children bring sun hats, water bottles and extra sun cream to school each day.

Fun Day

A reminder that Fun Day is on Monday 10" July weather permitting. The children
will go to the Village Hall field at 11.30 to play on the fun day stalls that are
organised by class 3. The children will then have a picnic lunch on the field. ALL
CHILDREN WILL NEED TO BRING A PACKED LUNCH TO SCHOOL ON
FUN DAY. The races will start at approximately 1.15pm. Parents are welcome to
join us from 11.30. Please encourage your child to remain with their teams during the
races. If anyone could help walk the children down to the field that would be very
much appreciated. Please collect your child at 3.15pm from the field, but do ensure
you tell your child’s teacher that you have taken responsibility for them.

Children must not go into the Play park until 3.15pm and then only with parental
supervision.



